
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Media Contact:   
Jeff Priest  
(573) 332-7746 
jpriest@BRAINANDNEUROSPINE.com  

 
NEUROSURGERY PRACTICE PROVIDES 
SUPPORT FOR LOCAL HAPNN MEDICAL 

ORGANIZATION 
 

Regional Brain and Spine Supports  
Heartland Advanced practice Nurses Network Conference on Sept. 6 

 
CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO. – Sept. 5, 2014 –Regional Brain & Spine (RBS) a 
leading neurosurgical, pain management, and physical medicine and 
rehabilitation practice is proud to announce its support of Heartland Advanced 
Practice Nurses Network’s (HAPNN) 16th Annual Primary Care Conference, 
being held on Sept. 6, 2014.  As part of supporting this event, RBS will be 
sponsoring a booth and providing free giveaways to event attendees.  
 
“RBS is proud to support groups such as HAPNN because of their commitment 
to educating and supporting medical providers within our community,” said Kevin 
Vaught, MD, FACS, CIME, a founding member of Regional Brain and Spine.   
 
HAPNN’s annual conferences are designed to provide continuing education for 
local healthcare providers. HAPNN has more than 60 individual members in the 
Southeast Missouri region who are supported through educational meetings, 
scholarships, and networking opportunities.  The HAPNN membership consists 
of practice healthcare providers including, medical students, nurses, nurse 
managers, and physicians.  
 
Regional Brain and Spine’s team of board certified neurosurgeons and pain 
management experts are committed to furthering the mission of HAPNN and all 
of its members.  For more information on Regional Brain and Spine please go to 
www.regionalbrainandspine.com or call (573) 332-7746.  
 
About Regional Brain & Spine  
 
Regional Brain and Spine is a multi-disciplinary medical practice consisting of 
medical experts in the field of neurosurgery, pain management and physical 
therapy. This unique approach affords patients an elevated level of care and 
treatment. For more information about Regional Brain and Spine, please visit 
www.regionalbrainandspine.com or call (573) 332-7746. 


